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DISCLAIMER OF RESPONSIBILITY
(Field Trip)

This Disclaimer relates to students who may be participating in a nondistrict-sponsored trip to

(the Trip).

This is to acknowledge that;

A

the Trip is not sponsored by or in any way affiliated with the
District (the District);

any and all District employees who travel with the students on the Trip are doing so
on their own time, outside of the scope of their employment with the District, and
not as employees of The District;

the District has not participated in planning or scheduling any trip activities and has
no control or right of control of such activities;

the District has made no attempt to evaluate the risks of personal injuries, property
loss, or other risks inherent in the Trip;

it is the sole responsibility of the parents to evaluate carefully the risks inherent in
the Trip;

the District assumes no responsibility for the care, supervision, or safety of the
students during the Trip.
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